
Sullivan Upper School 

GCSE Subject Choices 2022 

To: Parents/Guardians of Pupils in Year 10 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

I am writing to you regarding GCSE Subject Choices. As you are aware, these are very important 
decisions regarding your son/daughter’s future. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the process will have to 
be completed online this year. We have put a comprehensive programme in place to support this. 

Over the next few weeks, I would urge your son/daughter to ask any questions they have regarding 
GCSE choices to their Subject Teachers/Heads of Department. In addition, Form Teachers are 
available for advice and guidance.  

Please see attached the GCSE Subject Choice Booklet for 2022. This booklet will help to guide you 
through the process of selecting GCSEs. It will also offer details about each subject offered at Sullivan 
Upper.  

As you are aware from Mr Thompson’s recent Parentmail, the Year 10 Parent Consultation will take 
place on Tuesday 1 March 2022. The consultations will offer an opportunity for feedback on 
progress and a chance to ask any further questions regarding suitability for your son/daughter 
choosing the subject. On the same day, a link will be sent via Parentmail to allow your son/daughter 
to indicate their choices using Microsoft Forms. This link will remain active for ten days to allow time 
for pupils to consider their choices, closing on Friday 11 March 2022.  

If you have questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via email through the school information 
account (FAO Mr S Drennan): info@sullivanupper.holywood.ni.sch.uk 

To summarise the following timeline will apply to the Subject Choice Process:  

Tuesday 22 February  – Issue of GCSE Subject Choice Booklets  

Tuesday 1 March – Year 10 Parent Consultation and issue of link to Microsoft Subject Form  

Friday 11 March – Microsoft Subject Form Closes 

 

Thank you, 
 
Mr S Drennan          
S3 Careers              
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